
 

June 10, 2020 

 

Dear Bulldogs and Bulldog Families! 

Yearbooks are here!!!  We are arranging for a first time slot for 8th graders who purchased a yearbook 

and 8th graders who still want to purchase a yearbook on a first come – first serve basis.  This will be 

from 10am to 12pm on June 12 (Friday).  After that anyone in grades 6-8 can come and pick up their 

yearbooks from 12pm to 3pm on June 15 (Monday).  If you are planning to buy a yearbook, the cost is 

$35 in cash or check made out to Bunker Hill Middle School.  

Similar to locker clean-out and reunification, we would like you to pull up and we will put the yearbook 

either in the back seat or the trunk.  Please ensure drivers and passengers in each car are wearing a 

mask. 

This time, to retrieve your yearbook, you will pull up to door C1 which is the door to the back of the 

cafeteria.  The door is located in the back of the school.  This is the same door used when coming to see 

plays, musicals or awards ceremonies.  

Please remember that Jostens our yearbook company put out an opportunity for digital signing of 

yearbooks.  You can access that link at https://yearbooksigning.jostens.com/home.  From that site, the 

prompts will guide you to set up your yearbook signing. 

The yearbooks look great.  I am amazed by all the events in which the students participate and saddened 
that we have gone without being together for the last three months.  The yearbook conveys who we are 
as Bulldogs and all we aspire to be.  
 

If you have questions, feel free to email Ms. McEntee at lmcentee@wtps.org. 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 
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